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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Following the huge success of last year’s Fundraising Number Day for 
the NSPCCC we have opted to take part again this year.  Children 
and staff to dress up in a numbers-related costume. It doesn’t have to 
be complicated – it really is the taking part and raising money for a 
good cause. 
 
For Years 1 to Year 6: Instead of paying £1 “fine” for not wearing 
a uniform – children and staff are asked to bring in cakes.  We 
will then have a fundraising cake sale! 
 
Nursery and Reception: Children and staff are asked to pay £1 “fine” 
which will cover the cost of the whole day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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